


DO YOU WORK WITH YOUTH? 

From full time youth pastors to volunteers, from those who have 
served for many years to those who might have just been asked 
to help, Jumpstart Leaders is a one day conference for ANY and 
ALL people working as leaders in the context of a youth ministry. 

Planned and led by a variety of leaders from local churches and 
ministries with CENTURIES of combined youth ministry experi-
ence, this conference will help you grow! 

Main sessions will encourage you to continue developing Godly 

character and discipline in your Christian life, and Breakout ses-

sions will equip you to handle specific issues related to leading 

and ministering to the youth of today's generation. 

Check out www.epymn.org for details about the conference 

schedule and topics. 

REGISTER ONLINE BY MAY 18 

Visit www.epymn.org to register for this conference. Cost is $15/

person which covers food and resources. Scholarships/discounts 

are available upon request. 

DO YOU WORK WITH YOUTH? 

From full time youth pastors to volunteers, from those who have 
served for many years to those who might have just been asked 
to help, Jumpstart Leaders is a one day conference for ANY and 
ALL people working as leaders in the context of a youth ministry. 

Planned and led by a variety of leaders from local churches and 
ministries with CENTURIES of combined youth ministry experi-
ence, this conference will help you grow! 

Main sessions will encourage you to continue developing Godly 

character and discipline in your Christian life, and Breakout ses-

sions will equip you to handle specific issues related to leading 

and ministering to the youth of today's generation. 

Check out www.epymn.org for details about the conference 

schedule and topics. 

REGISTER ONLINE BY MAY 18 

Visit www.epymn.org to register for this conference. Cost is $15/

person which covers food and resources. Scholarships/discounts 

are available upon request. 

DO YOU WORK WITH YOUTH? 

From full time youth pastors to volunteers, from those who have 
served for many years to those who might have just been asked 
to help, Jumpstart Leaders is a one day conference for ANY and 
ALL people working as leaders in the context of a youth ministry. 

Planned and led by a variety of leaders from local churches and 
ministries with CENTURIES of combined youth ministry experi-
ence, this conference will help you grow! 

Main sessions will encourage you to continue developing Godly 

character and discipline in your Christian life, and Breakout ses-

sions will equip you to handle specific issues related to leading 

and ministering to the youth of today's generation. 

Check out www.epymn.org for details about the conference 

schedule and topics. 

REGISTER ONLINE BY MAY 18 

Visit www.epymn.org to register for this conference. Cost is $15/

person which covers food and resources. Scholarships/discounts 

are available upon request. 

DO YOU WORK WITH YOUTH? 

From full time youth pastors to volunteers, from those who have 
served for many years to those who might have just been asked 
to help, Jumpstart Leaders is a one day conference for ANY and 
ALL people working as leaders in the context of a youth ministry. 

Planned and led by a variety of leaders from local churches and 
ministries with CENTURIES of combined youth ministry experi-
ence, this conference will help you grow! 

Main sessions will encourage you to continue developing Godly 

character and discipline in your Christian life, and Breakout ses-

sions will equip you to handle specific issues related to leading 

and ministering to the youth of today's generation. 

Check out www.epymn.org for details about the conference 

schedule and topics. 

REGISTER ONLINE BY MAY 18 

Visit www.epymn.org to register for this conference. Cost is $15/

person which covers food and resources. Scholarships/discounts 

are available upon request. 


